
A  Note from the Interim Editor

I WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO REMIND 
readers of the Quarterly of two changes first announced in the last 
issue. We will publish responses from readers to articles that have 

appeared on our pages. Such letters may be up to 1,500 words in 
length and should focus on broad, substantive matters. To preserve an 
element of timeliness, we must restrict these responses to articles that 
have appeared within the prior three months. We will also begin to 
publish a limited number of book-review essays. Invited as well as un­
solicited, these essays of between 3,000 and 5,000 words will provide 
authors with an opportunity to use the occasion of the publication of a 
book, or books, to raise broad questions of a substantive, disciplinary, 
or methodological kind.

Ronald Bayer 
Interim Editor
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